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Sarvesh Patil

From: Gaurav Dewan <gaurav.dewan@travelfoodservices.com>
Sent: 26 June 2024 22:42
To: Stephen P
Cc: Sarvesh Patil
Subject: RE: Exeptional Approval - MARCON SIGNAGE

Okay with me 
  
Best, 
  
Gaurav Dewan 
+91 96655 15000 
 
 

From: Stephen P <stephen.p@k-corp.in>  
Sent: 26 June 2024 16:56 
To: Gaurav Dewan <gaurav.dewan@travelfoodservices.com> 
Cc: Sarvesh Patil K-Corp <sarvesh.patil@k-corp.in> 
Subject: Exeptional Approval - MARCON SIGNAGE 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender 
and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear SIR, 
  
Need your Exeptional approval for releasing advance payment to Marcon for signages required at Ahmedabad. 
 
We are working on closing the open advance. 
 
Regards 
Stephen  
 




